Jan Seagrave

Sent:

Monday, December 12, 2016 4:07 PM

To:

COB\_mail

Subject:

Cell tower in Green Valley

The tower at the golf maintenance location is much the better location. It would be farther from any residence and would not extend into the skyline as much as the parking lot because its base is at a lower elevetion.

Please chose the maintenance location.

Thank you,

Jasmine Seagrave 4141 S Campina Ct Green Valley, AZ 85622

Thomas Drzazgowski

Sent:

Monday, December 12, 2016 4:13 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

12/13/16 Agenda Items 24 and 26 - Additional Comments

Additional neighbor comment on agenda items listed above. Tom D.

From:

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 4:01 PM

To: Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov>

Subject: Cell Tower Placement in Green Valley, AZ

Dear Sir.

My husband, Greg, and I own a home in the San Ignacio Heights neighborhood in Green Valley. I know that there has been an ongoing discussion on the merits of two different locations for a proposed cell phone tower. One proposal is to place it near a golf club building near our neighborhood. The other is in a more open area to the South and West of the golf club.

I wish to be considered "on board" with the proposal of the golf club location. I feel that it can be better disguised there. I personally feel that the location South and West of the golf club would be more offensive and probably more visible.

If you would like to contact me concerning my views of this, please feel free to call me at a Sincerely,

Linda Raveaux

Sent:

Monday, December 12, 2016 4:34 PM

To:

COB\_mail

Subject:

12/13/16 Board Agenda Item - Green Valley Cell Tower

To the Pima County Board of Supervisors

Today, 12/12/16, the Green Valley Council Planning and Architecture Committee voted to recommend to the Board of Supervisors that the site of a proposed cell tower in Green Valley be at the parking lot of the San Ignacio Golf Club. I urge you to support and vote in favor of this recommendation. A cell tower at this location will be significantly lower (58 feet in height rather than 95 feet) and will minimize to a much greater degree the adverse impact on skylines and mountain backdrops to a vastly larger number of home owners than the alternative location. Additionally the location at the golf course parking lot is considerably more consistent with the Pima County Ordinance (18.07.030) that pertains to placement of communication towers.

I thank you and appreciate your taking my input on this issue.

Sincerely, Sylvia Bencomo San Ignacio Vistas II Green Valley, AZ 85622



Mike Owsley < Mike@choiceconstruction-wi.com>

Sent:

Monday, December 12, 2016 4:34 PM

To:

COB\_mail

Subject:

Green Valley Cell Tower

## County Board of Supervisors,

I live adjacent to one of the proposed cell tower sites and would like to stick to the facts in this matter and not my personal feelings. First of all the cell tower provider had chosen the golf club house parking lot because it was the preferred location according to their engineers. Second, this tower would be a lot shorter and less of noticeable by all of the traveling public North and South down Camino Del Sol not just the home owners who live near the tower. I'm hoping that the original site is chosen because the professional engineers who know a lot more than we do, selected this site for the tower so it would function as it was intended.

Sincerely,

Michael Owsley 2002 W Vista Ridge Drive Green Valley, AZ 85622